
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

 

May 14, 2018 Bianca Speights, 904-360-5471 

 Bianca.Speights@dot.state.fl.us 

 

 

Traffic signal upgrades and safety improvements coming soon on Atlantic 

Boulevard at Empire Point May 18 
 

Jacksonville – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to begin traffic and 

pedestrian signal upgrades on Atlantic Boulevard (State Road 10) at Empire Point Friday, May 

18, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

The safety improvements will include upgrading the traffic and pedestrian signals on the 

northwest corner of Atlantic Boulevard and Empire Point, widening westbound Atlantic 

Boulevard, curb and sidewalk work and the installation of two new crosswalks at the 

intersection.  

James D. Hinson Electrical Contracting Inc., was selected to complete the $567,00 safety 

improvements by late fall 2018, depending on weather and other unforeseen circumstances. 

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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